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David and Pam Wimpee

It's a New Season
March - April - May

One of the pastors we have been working with this year is
Pastor Darryl Ballew and the children's staff at New Season
Assembly in Southside, AL. During this time we have
evaluated the overall children's program, done worker training,
modeled a service, and spent several weeks as part of their team
building the team base. We will conclude with the children and
staff leading a service at the end of April.

Save the Date!

Heflin
April 15
Join us at Beth-El
Assembly for the
morning worship
service.

Southside
April 29
New Season
Children's Service
With the Adults

Saks
April 20 - 21
Life Worship
Center's Men's
Retreat

Overview
Our first year as missionaries concludes
at the end of District Council. It was an
exciting time for us as many of you
partnered with us to reach the children
of Alabama through outreach events
and worker training. Consider the
following:

18 Sunday Services
3 Retreats
I Conference
2 Major BGMC Fundraisers
5 Kid's Crusades
2 One Day Outreach Services
6 Churches for Worker Training
1 Missions Trip to Togo, Africa
3 Weeks at AL District Kid's Camp
2 Missions Conventions
1 Week of General Council BGMC
1 VBS
2 Baby Dedications

From Alabama to Africa we saw
children discover the real life found only
in Jesus Christ. To Him be the glory.
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We still need your help. $6900
per month is needed to reach
our budget. Won't you help us
continue to impact the
children and churches of our
District for Christ? Contact us
at 256504-8675 or Email us at
davidw@lifechurchag.org or
rnissionary2kidz@gmail.com.
You can also reach us on our
facebook page.

'What's the Buzz?
"In our service we were elevated, encouraged, and entertained,"

Bud Weed, Radiant Life, Albertville, AL.

"As a new church, we had no children's ministry. Pastor Wimpee helped us with ideas
and training that has helped us get started reaching
youth and children. We endorse REALifeMinistYJI."

Melvin Crook, Living Waters, Saks, AL.

Having Pastor Wimpee working with our children's
workers has been one of the most rewarding
endeavors in our ministry. His valuable experience
and his lovefor children have made all the difference
to our church. I would highly recommend David to
anyone who needs direction, guidance, or structure in the children ~
department.

Darryl Ballew, New Season AG, Southside, AL.


